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Dr John Tamblyn
Chairman
Australian Energy Market Commission
PO Box 2449
Sydney South NSW 1235

Dear John,

Causer Pays for Ancillary Services to Control the
Tasmanian Frequency — ERC0082

Please find attached Aurora Energy’s submission to the
Consultation Process for the National Electricity Amendment
on Hydro Tasmania’s rule change proposal titled “Causer Pays
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for Ancillary Services to Control the Tasmanian Frequency".

Overall, Aurora Energy believes that if it were to go ahead this
rule change proposal would result in outcomes that do not
progress the National Electricity Objective (NEO) and in fact
run counter to it. Consequently Aurora Energy as a national
market customer and consumer representative opposes the
rule change proposal and recommends that no derogation be
made.

Details to support this position can be found in the attached
submission. For further details, please do not hesitate to
contact Dean Delaney on (03) 6237 3597 in the first instance.

Thank you for the opportunity to make this submission,

Yours sincerely

Dr Peter Davis
Chief Executive Officer

13 March 2009
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